Katharine E. Colton

3881 Silver Spur Circle

Park City, UT 84098

Phone (435) 649-4835

Kec92@ourlink.net

April 4, 2009
         Dear Mr. Aiken,

My name is Katie Colton.  I am 16 years old and a sophomore in high school.   I use the text to speech on the Kindle 2 because I have lost my vision for reading print.  I was upset when I heard the news that Amazon might be taking away the text-to-speech on the Kindle 2.  I don’t want another way of reading taken away. I’ve already lost one way of reading, and I do not want to lose another.  I like reading Braille but it’s not usually easy to get the newer books in Braille very fast if at all. 
The Amazon Kindle 2 has far more books than other sources available to me and I can find a broader range of books on Amazon. I love reading and listening to books, and I want to have the world of possibilities open to me that a wide variety of books can offer.  My Kindle 2 lets me read new books my friends are talking about in school.

Why not give me and other blind people out there a chance to read something that they might not be able to find in Braille?  Please let us continue to use text-to-speech.
Sincerely,

Katharine Colton
